
Subject: Briarcliff Road Lane Closure Begins on Nov. 1  

Construction to replace 160 linear feet of aging water pipe 

Audience:  Residents and Businesses 

2501 Briarcliff Rd NE 
Atlanta, GA 30329 
 

Atlanta GA 
As part of DeKalb County’s $2.4 billion capital improvement program, the Department of Watershed 
Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and service of the water systems serving your 
community. The Briarcliff Water Infrastructure Improvement Project has been designed to improve 
water infrastructure in your community. 
 

This letter serves as formal notification that construction activities associated with this project will 

begin on Monday, November 1. Normal construction hours will be from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Monday through Thursday, and 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. on Fridays, excluding major holidays. 

Property owners will be notified in advance of significant changes in scheduled work hours. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Briarcliff Water Infrastructure 

Improvement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-

986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s water 

distribution system. 
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